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29th March 2017
Dear Parents/Carers

We have just received notification that we will be inspected by the Church of England Dioceses on Wednesday 5th April. Due to this inspection, unfortunately, we have rescheduled our Merit Assembly for Friday 28th April at 2:30pm.

We would also like to take this opportunity to invite you to the Easter Service in the village hall on Wednesday 5th April at 9:30am. The inspector will be present, and will be available to speak to if you wish.
Yours sincerely


Jane Farren

Head Teacher


Strive Think Act Respect Shine  
  Gloucestershire County Council, Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester, GL1 2TG 
We all shine like stars
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